
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hannah More Newsletter 1st March 2019 

Hello everyone 

Welcome back everyone. Children have got straight down to work, exploring their 

new enquiries. Please speak to your children about the learning that is going on in 

their classes. 

Reception classes enjoyed a numeracy show on Wednesday and it was lovely to 

see some parents there as well. Keep looking for those numbers all around you! 

Some after-school clubs are continuing this term and there are also new clubs 

starting up, including Code Club with volunteers from Bristol University. You can 

sign up online for clubs, or ask at the office if that is easier for you. We have also 

received some funding to run a drama club for Year 4 and 5 children -  look out for 

a letter all about this coming home next week. 

Our new Parent Teacher Association (PTA) had a successful meeting yesterday - 

thank you to everyone who came along. They will be supporting at various school 

events, including next week’s bedtime stories and the DISCO! These dates - as 

well as other important dates - are in this newsletter, so please do have a read. 

Best wishes 

Sue Ramsay, Headteacher. 

 Reception: Ayesha and Juelz 

Year 1:  To be confirmed... 

Year 2:  Abubaker and Husnain  

Year 3:  Zowda and Binta  

Year 4:  Ali and Yahya  

Year 5:  Mahamud and Amira 

Year 6:  Frankie and Aland 

Dates for your Diary  

Learning Review Meetings  

Tuesday 19th and Thursday 21st March  



 The kitchen 

will be serving 

Pancakes for 

dessert! 

Tuesday 5th March  

Y6 SATS meeting 

for Parents   

3:30pm - 4:00pm 

- Year 4  
Every Thursday morning  

PE TIMETABLE - Term 4  

 Morning  Afternoon  

Monday   Year 2 

Tuesday  Year 4  Year 6  

Wednesday  Reception  Year  1 

Thursday  Year 5 Year 3  

 

 

Are you Fluent in English and 

Somali with good communication 

skills?  

Have excellent writing skills in 

your mother tongue?  

Why not become a Public 

Service Casual translator and/or 

interpreter? 

£17.45 per hour 

Ask at the school office or check 

the council website for more info. 



 

£1 per ticket - Parents must 

attend with their child! 

Tickets on sale soon! 

FRIDAY 15TH MARCH  

DISCO!!                

3:30 - 4:30PM 

 

Children can come in wearing their book 

character costumes on FRIDAY 8TH MARCH 

when we will be celebrating World Book Day 

at school with lots of activities! 

 

Bedtime Stories 

6pm -7pm on Thursday 7th March  

         Come back after the school has closed wearing 
your pyjamas, dressing gowns and slippers. 

Enjoy some bedtime stories and hot chocolate! 
 

 



   

Year 4… This week we started swimming and 

we are already excited to go back next week. 

We have started a new text called Frogspell and 

are exploring the question ‘What is Creativity?’ 

in Enquiry. We will let you know what we find out 

next week. At home, help your child to 

practise dividing numbers by 10.    

Year 2...  This week we started our new book 

Zeraffa Giraffa and, using objects from the story, 

we wrote our adventure tale. As mathematicians 

we looked at mass and how much the things 

around us weigh. At home, how about some 

weighing activities? And please read with 

your child every day.  

 Year 6… In maths we learned how to 

find the area of rectangles and triangles. 

In English we explored our new book 

Floodlands. We also have tested 

children this week – they will tell you 

their results next week! Please help at 

home by having a look at your child’s 

homework with them – we will now 

be giving them practice test 

questions as homework.  

Year 5 … This week the children learned about 

the Amazon rainforest as part of their novel study in 

English. In maths they revised understanding 

numbers with 2 decimal places. In enquiry, they 

started their new enquiry question ‘Where is our 

twin?’ learning about twin cities using their map 

skills. Help at home by supporting  your child to 

learn about the Amazon Rainforest.  

Year 3… It’s been an exciting week back 

for Year 3. As scientists, we  planted some 

broad beans ready for our terms enquiry. As 

authors we began to explore a new book 

called James and the Giant Peach and as 

mathematicians we have been securing our 

knowledge of fractions! Read with your 

child every evening.  Remind them to 

bring their book in if it needs changing. 

Ask them questions about their learning. 

Remind your child to bring PE kit for a 

Thursday afternoon.! 

Reception.... We really enjoyed watching a play by a special visitor all about using numbers in our 

everyday life. We practised our counting and measuring. We also learnt to create repeated patterns. 

Create repeated patterns around your home. (For example, if you have some oranges and 

apples, put them in a row - apple, orange, apple, orange. Ask your child what comes next in the 

pattern.)  




